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Does history seem to go on forever?!
Does math even make pencents?!

CCA Peer Tutoring is here to help!
Check out their (also linked through CCA Counseling Site).
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Welcome to the CCA Peer Tutoring Club!

The CCA Peer Tutoring Club is a free, peer-to-peer tutoring service open to all CCA students. We have students who collectively cover every academic subject of d

extremely easy to participate, whether you are interested in tutoring or are in need of help. Simply click on any links above (located on the navigation bar) to ge
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https://sites.google.com/view/ccatutoring/home?authuser=0
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ONLINE FORM on ccaash.com AND °
CLUB REGISTRATION SHEET to
Commissioner of Clubs, lauren.lakin@ccaash.com
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Counseling
Announcements

2020-21 CCA Counselors

Ashley Bahner Student Last Names
Christine Barragan  Student Last Names
Holly Austin Student Last Names
April Maniscalco Student Last Names

Kellianne Abshier Student Last Names
Vanessa McPherson Student Last Names
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Are you struggling with anything at school?
Would it help to talk to another student?

Check out the link below if you would like to make an
appointment with a PAL, a trained peer listener.

https://sites.google.com/sduhsd.net/ccapals/request-a-pal?authuser=0

Request a PAL

Contact a PAL While at Home!


https://sites.google.com/sduhsd.net/ccapals/request-a-pal?authuser=0

Have Announcements for the Bulletin?

If you are a part of a club or organization on campus, a club officer or club
advisor can send a Google Slide with information that you would like posted
to the Club Commissioner, lauren.lakin@ccaaasb.com, or to the ASB
Director, tanner.kortman@sduhsd.net, by 3pm of the day before you would
like the slide to play.

Slides cannot play for more than 3 consecutive days, and Club Meeting
slides generally only post on the day of the meeting unless there are
extenuating circumstances.

Any posters or flyers must be approved and stamped by ASB Executive
Vice President, Tess Maretz, and use blue tape to secure to surfaces once
we are back on campus. ﬁ
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